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TEACHERS FEDERATION STRIKE TUESDAY DECEMBER 7 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
The New South Wales Teachers Federation has called upon its members to stop work for the 
full day on Tuesday 7th December 2021. 
 
Peel High School will be open but only absolute minimal supervision will be available. 
Making alternative arrangements for the supervision of your child is strongly encouraged. 
 
No formal classes will be taught during this time. Students attending on this day should report 
to the MPC where they will be supervised and given further instructions. This will be 
conducted COVID-safe manner in accordance with NSW Health guidelines. 
 
Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Rodney Jones  
Principal 
 
 


